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Pamela Martin

From: Andrew Watson 
Sent: December 7, 2018 8:06 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Re: Zoning Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (1148) No.18-037

 
     I am opposed to the development of Cannabis district at this location. As the father of a young daughter I do not 
believe that this establishment will be beneficial for the neighbourhood. When the dispensary was open, it was source of 
friction, and vandalism and the police were called several times. At several times people were verbally abusive. Where I 
see cannabis stores open, such as at 695 Alpha St, I also see dangerous driving going in and out of the parking lot. To 
re-iterate I do not think this store is appropriate for this neighbourhood. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Andrew Watson 
 
2500 Douglas St. 
 
Victoria BC 
 




